
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Monday, January 30, 2023 3:28 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 1:29 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Jane Stewart <genljane@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 1:05 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rise is FPL rates? 

Last Spring FPL raised our rates, putting my monthly payment $30 more. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/30/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00700-2023 

January 1, 2023 rates were raised again, adding $10 more to my monthly bill. 

Another rate raise will hit us on February 1 ! How much more will we all pay then? 

In April you've approved another raise! How do you think us seniors citizens on fixed incomes can afford all 
this? Some of us will stop running our ac to try to keep the bills down. Then some will die because of the heat, 
or end up in the hospital. Those will be on your heads. 

FPL doesn't deserve these raises. Management needs to take a big pay cut! And you need to step back and take a 
huge look at what you are doing to us. Do you all get a discount on your electric bills because of your being on 
this commission? 

FPL needs to put funds aside and stop price gouging the customers. Yes, price gouging! That's what you and 
FPL are doing. 

Shame on all of you! 

Ms Stewart 
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